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I am writing this in support of allowing local and small farms to maintain the ability to 

use their own water resources.  I think politics are continuing to add more and more 

constraints on local communities and monopolize on resources that drive up costs 

and reduces access to what should be freely available to people. Stop taking from 

communities. Stop putting big town thinking into rural areas. For CENTURIES 

farmers have been wonderful providers to the people, and now days it’s all being 

slowly taken away because of policies that don’t protect local people.  Stop starving 

local farmers out of natural resources. Go spend political resources to focus on toxic 

commercial farming and make those Healthy to the local people.  


